From: Poling, Jeanie (CPC) <jeanie.poling@sfgov.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 12:45 PM

To: Susan Yogi <SYogi@esassoc.com>

Ce: ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) <balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfgov.org>
Subject: Revised Response UT-2

Attach: Response UT-2 revised 03-19-20.docx

Hi Susan,

| inadvertently left out Wade’s comments on Response UT-2 in Section 4H, Initial Study Topics. Please share the attached
revised response with the project team today, and we will discuss it at the meeting tomorrow.

Jeanie Poling, Senior Environmental Planner
San Francisco Planning Department

1650 Mission Street, Suite 400 San Francisco, CA 94103
Direct: 415.575.8759 | www.sfplanning.org

San Francisco Property Information Map

Due to the Shelter in Place order, the Planning Department will be operating under reduced capacity with most of our
staff working remotely. Our offices at 1650 Mission Street will be closed; the Planning Information Center (PIC) at
1660 Mission Street will be closed; the Planning and Historic Preservation Commissions will be cancelled until
Thursday April 9, at the earliest; and the March 25 Zoning Variance hearing will be cancelled. Click here for more
information about our services and how to contact Planning staff during the office closure.




